
August 17, 1999

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1401

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re:  CORRECTIONS TO BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1400

In Bureau Circular No. 1400 the loss cost information appearing at the bottom of Page 6
pertains to Item 2) Code 965, Colleges and Schools .  The loss cost information for Item
1) Code 975, Restaurant  is shown on Page 10.  This information is accurate but was
inadvertently placed in the wrong locations.  Also, on Page 13 the loss costs contain a typo,
i.e., Code 431 should be Code 413 .

The electronic versions of this circular, both on IBBSnet and the Bureau web site, have already
been corrected.

Questions concerning this misprint should be directed to Kathy Grady at Extension 222.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President
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